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GETTING BACK ON TRACK IN  2021

Funding of a new COLA shade structure over the basketball courts (commencing late 2021) 

Funding to employ teaching staff to support middle band students with reading and numeracy

$140,00 for new junior playground upgrade 

Laptops for Years 5 & 6 students (ongoing maintenance & upgrades)
Williams Building air-conditioning (top floor) / School hall fans (past funding)
$250,000 major landscaping project outdoor classrooms & retractable cricket nets 

Roseville Public School Parents and Citizens Association (the P&C) welcome back all returning
families and would like to warmly greet all new families to our close knit school community. 

After a challenging 2020 for many families, the P&C is focused on re-establishing a sense of
community with the school. There is no doubt that the year ahead will present hurdles for families in
our community, and we encourage everyone to look out for one another and support each other in
getting back on track in 2021. 

Roseville Public School benefits from our active parent community accomplishing remarkable things
together as part of the P&C. The P&C strives to provide continued support to our children's
educational opportunities as well as the long-term vision for the school. 

The P&C works in collaboration with our Principal Mr Sean Moran and the teaching staff in fostering a

positive learning environment with a strong sense for inquisitive expression: an environment where

our children are provided with the tools to thrive and grow. 

We can only accomplish this by having a highly active and inclusive parent community that

collaborate to deliver enjoyable and social, and community focused fundraising activities. Each year,

the P&C aims to raise over $150,000 to provide educational support and facility upgrades the school

would not otherwise have.

Being a member of the P&C provides you with the platform to guide these significant initiatives.

 

1.  Volunteer where you can
Our parent volunteers run the canteen, band, uniform shop, social/fundraising events, home zone

(pick up/drop off), the P&C website and act as class parents to assist teachers. 

Our parents are the heartbeat of our community, and your valued input only improves your children’s

experience at the school. DON’T STAND BACK, BE INVOLVED…

2.  Please pay the P&C Voluntary Contribution
2021 contributions are $203.50 per child for the year and are included with your Term 1 school

invoice. If all families contribute, the P&C will raise approximately $130,000 toward school initiatives.

3.  Be an active P&C member and participate  

Our casual P&C meetings are held once a term with Mr Moran in attendance to discuss and shape

decisions on current and future school programs. We welcome the participation of all parents. Active

P&C membership is only $1 annually.
 

FIRST MEETING:  4th March 2021 - Welcome to New Class Parents, 7:30pm, School Library.

We are looking forward to an enriching year ahead supporting the children of RPS!
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